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VIA EMAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

Zina Cheng
Deputy City Clerk/Legislative Assistant 
Planning Land Use Management Committee 
200 N. Spring St., Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Zina.cheng@lacity.oru

Re: Case No. DIR 2009-1885-RV-PA2; Council File No. 10-0130

Dear Ms. Cheng:

We represent WB&M, Inc., the appellant (“Appellant”) in the above referenced matter, 
which has been set for a hearing on November 21, 2017 before the City Council’s Planning and 
Land Use Management Committee. The Appellant will not be available on that date as it falls 
just before the Thanksgiving holiday and start of the Holiday period. As you know, the last day 
to act on this matter is January 16, 2017. We would like to request a 60 day extension to allow 
for a future hearing date. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

/
■ours?

Michael Gonzales 
Gonzales Law Group APC

cc: Client (via email only)
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